
�

Saturday, October 13, 2018
9:30 – 11:30 a.m.

Longmont United Hospital 

9:30 a.m. Check-in and refreshments
10 – 11:30 a.m. 

� Speakers and Invocation 
Reading of Children’s Names 

Memory Walk

Pregnancy and Infant Loss Support Group:  
Last Tuesday of each month. 6 – 7:30 p.m.  
Call 303-485-4224.

Longmont United Hospital BirthPlace invites all families and 
friends who have experienced a miscarriage, still birth or other 
infant death to attend our annual Walk to Remember.

We invite all those who have lost a baby at any time during 
their life to join us in remembering and honoring each child.

For more information, please call 303-651-5295.

Walk to Remember
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